
 

SALISBURY SCHOOLS’ CAROL CONCERT 

SALISBURY CITY HALL 

MONDAY 9th DECEMBER 2019 

6.30pm 

 

Thursday 4th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

  

Once again, it’s time to think about Christmas! I do hope your Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 child/children will 

wish to take part in this wonderful event, which gives us a chance to join with other schools and to 

show them how brilliant Stratford School is as we sing our Christmas song. 

We need to send numbers as soon as possible to make sure of our slot, so please return the form 

below by Friday 11th October at the latest. 

I’m really looking forward, as always, to working with as many of our fantastic children as possible to 

create yet another memorable performance.  

 Best wishes 

 Liz Aylett 

 ………………………………........................................................................................................................................................... 

Please return to the School office by Friday 11th October 2019 

  

Child’s name: ………………………………...............................   Class …………………………………………………. 

  

I confirm that my child will be coming to the City Hall on Monday 9th December 2019                                 

  

Signed: ………………………………............................................................   

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

Salisbury 

Wilts 

SP1 3LL 

Stratford – Sub – Castle Church of England VC Primary School 

Headteacher: Mrs Kay Bridson B.A (Hons) PGCE 

01722 327 227 

01722 327 227 
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